

A1 End-of-course test A**Navigate****1 ▷ Listen to the conversation. Choose the correct answers.**

- Who wants to go to Park Road?
 - the woman
 - the man
 - the woman and the man
- What time is the bus going to arrive?
 - 8.15
 - 8.30
 - 8.50
- When did the man arrive at the bus stop?
 - 45 minutes ago
 - 30 minutes ago
 - 20 minutes ago
- What is the woman going to do?
 - wait for a bus
 - call a taxi
 - walk to her meeting
- What does the man say?
 - There aren't any taxis.
 - He didn't read the news.
 - It's cloudy today.

2 points for each correct answer

	10
--	----

2 ▷ Listen to the conversation. Are the sentences true (T) or false (F)?

- The woman is from Halifax. ____
- It's snowy in Bedford in December. ____
- There are old buildings in Halifax. ____
- The man's father is in Canada. ____
- The man wants to go to Toronto. ____

2 points for each correct answer

	10
--	----

3 Complete the questions and short answers.

Ursula doesn't like doughnuts.

Does Ursula like doughnuts?

No, she doesn't.

- There's a café in the museum.

Yes, there is.
- Maria went to the cinema last night.

Yes, she did.
- They can't swim fast.
Can they swim fast?
_____.
- He's got a new car.
Has he got a new car?
_____.
- They aren't going to have a holiday.

No, they aren't.

2 points for each correct answer

	10
--	----

4 Complete each sentence with one word.

- Nelson Mandela died _____ 2013.
- A** Where _____ you yesterday?
B I was at home.
- A** _____ do you walk to school?
B Because I haven't got a bike.
- I don't _____ listening to music on the radio.
- They go to work _____ train.
- _____ the books are on the table.
- My name's Hong, and I'm _____ China.
- I don't like that skirt, but _____ skirt is nice.
- Anna is rich. _____ has got a really big house!
- The bank is next _____ the museum.

2 points for each correct answer

	20
--	----

A1 End-of-course test A**5** Underline the correct options.

- 1 Ahmed *arrives often / often arrives / arrive* late for work.
- 2 We are *old / unusual / easy* friends. We met ten years ago.
- 3 She speaks French *good / slow / well*.
- 4 That's an *great / old / lovely* shirt.
- 5 Our neighbours are lovely *woman / womans / women*.
- 6 Li Min *sold / took / said* her tablet for \$50.
- 7 What time do you get *on / to / up* in the morning?
- 8 Jinpa always *works / reads / watches* the newspaper.
- 9 He went to the cinema *last / the / next* week.
- 10 He's three years old, so he can't *drive / ride / play* a bike.

2 points for each correct answer

	20
--	----

6 Underline the word that is different in each line.*always often sometimes fast usually*

- 1 bus ferry walk train motorbike
- 2 exciting beautiful modern different slowly
- 3 park museum theatre bank supermarket
- 4 microwave table shower fridge chair
- 5 foot arm leg eye hand

2 points for each correct answer

	10
--	----

A1 End-of-course test A**Navigate****7 Read the texts about festivals. Answer the questions. Write A, B or C.****A**

Hi Jordi,

Would you like to come to a festival in my grandparents' town? The festival is called 'El Colacho', and it started in 1620. It's a great festival for families and children. There's music, dancing and amazing food. I'm going to travel there with Javier on Friday. Please join us!

Love,

Carmen

B**Digby Food Festival***David Smith*

This is my favourite festival, because I love eating and talking about food. The festival is two years old. My friends went last year and they loved it, so I went last week. There were chefs at the festival, and they cooked a lot of food. I had some amazing cheese, bread and meat. I liked the event, but it was £35, so it was expensive.

C

Next month, we're going to visit Thailand for the Songkran festival. It's a party in the street from 13th to 15th April. I'm from Russia, and in April it's cold, but in Thailand it's very hot! Songkran is a festival of water. People wear beautiful clothes with a lot of colours. It's an old festival, and it's really fun.

Which text ...?

talks about clothes C

- 1 is a review of a festival ____
- 2 is an invitation to a festival ____
- 3 is about a past event ____
- 4 doesn't talk about food ____
- 5 is about a new festival ____

2 points for each correct answer

	10
--	----

8 Read the texts again. Then answer the questions.

- 1 When are Carmen and Javier going to go to the festival?

- 2 Who went to the Digby Food Festival last year?

- 3 How much was the Digby Food Festival?

- 4 When is the Songkran festival?

- 5 What's the weather like in Thailand in April?

2 points for each correct answer

	10
--	----

End-of-course test total

	100
--	-----